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V.I. Department of Finance Announces Network Issues
Impacting Check Printing and Website Access

DOF says network issues halt check printing and disrupt website
access; the department is working with service provider to resolve
technical difficulties
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The V.I. Department of Finance on Friday night announced through a press release that it is
currently experiencing significant network issues that are impacting the printing and distribution
of hard checks, as well as external access to its website.

According to the release, the department’s service provider has been notified of the issues and is
actively working to resolve them. Once the network problems are addressed, the Department of
Finance will resume the printing and distribution of checks and restore public access to its
website.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-v-i--department-of-finance-announces-network-issues-impacting-check-printing-and-website-access


The department extended its apologies to the public for any inconvenience caused by these
technical difficulties. DOF emphasized that the issues are due to specific circuit problems beyond
their control, and they are doing everything possible to manage the situation efficiently.

Further updates will be provided as the department works to resolve the problem and restore
services.
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